

Leslie Singleton Adam Chair

Colin Zick First Vice Chair

Valerie Burns Vice Chair

January 12, 2022

Abigail Mason Vice Chair

The Honorable Maureen Feeney Office of the City Clerk

Catherine Bordon Secretary 1 City Hall Plaza Room 601 Boston, MA 02201

James Bordewick Treasurer

Dear Madam Clerk:

Elizabeth Vizza President

Pursuant to the authority vested in our organization by Section 5.1 of The Boston Common Maintenance Trust Fund, Declaration of Trust, signed October 31, 2018, Friends of the Public Garden hereby designates the following Trustee to The Boston Common Maintenance Trust Fund:

DIRECTORS
Gordon Burnes
Claire Corcoran
Kate Enroth

Abby Mason of 72 Chestnut Street, Boston, Massachusetts.

Alexandra Hastings
Elizabeth Johnson

This member will serve a term expiring on the second Friday of January, 2024.

Elizabeth Johnson Frank Mead Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Barbara Moore
Anne Mostue
Jeffrey Mullan
Beatrice Nessen
Katherine O'Keeffe

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Vizza President

Margaret Pokorny Brent Shay Anne Swanson Roger Tackeff Eugenie Walsh

cc:

Margaret Dyson Trust Manager

City of Boston Treasury Department

Henry Lee President Emeritus

HONORARY Ann K. Collier Nina Doggett Barbara Hostetter

EX OFFICIO Jim Hood Molly Sherden Sherley Smith Marty Walz

2021 JUL 18 A II: 69

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

69 Beacon Street Boston MA 02108

info@friendsofthepublicgarden.org

friendsofthepublicgarden.org

617.723.8144